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To：All Superpack customers
Subject: Office Relocation  

November 25,2021
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Dear valued customer,
In order to serve customers better, Superpack will move its overseas sales team from factory in 

Dongguan to downtown in Shenzhen after Chinese New Year. The new office address is as 

follows,

A2306-2307, Longguang jiuzuan Commercial Center, Longhua New District, Shenzhen, 

Guangdong Province, 518110, China

Sincerely,

Marketing
Guangdong Superpack Technology Co., Ltd.

We are warmly welcome overseas sales talents to join Superpack.


